
                                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“When I pray for another person, I am praying for God to open my eyes 
so that I can see that person as God does, and then enter into the stream 

of love that God already directs toward that person.”  
― Philip Yancey 

 

 We announce with great joy and happiness the arrival of BLESSING 
PHATLANE, the son of LAZARUS & GLORIA who was born at home on 
23rd April 2019.  Lazarus delivered his own son and both mom and baby 
are doing very well.        
  

 Please keep DENISE HEATLIE in your prayers as she will be admitted to 
Glynnwood on Monday, 29th April for tests related to treatment for atrial 
fibrillation and an issue with her medication.  She is also having an MRI 
regarding the chronic degeneration of her spine and we pray for correct 
diagnosis and treatment of her condition.         

 

 We pray for travelling mercies and strength for the BAYISAYI family.  
PERKINS flew to Australia this past Thursday to join his wife FUNGAI 
and the family after the passing of her younger brother. Fungai’s sister 
also recently passed away in Australia and we pray for our Lord’s healing 
and merciful love to bring comfort to the family.    

 

 We pray for travelling mercies for EVELYN SCROOBY and Deborah, 
Derrick and Jordan as they travel to the UK where Jordan is representing 
the SA Schools Team in a rowing competition.      

 

 Please pray for victims of the flood damage in our country this week – for 
people who are in mourning for loved ones who lost their lives and for 
people who have lost their homes, possessions and livelihoods.   Lord, in 
Your mercy, hear our prayer.  

 

 Please pray for the victims of the bomb blasts in Sri Lanka last Sunday – 
for families who are in mourning and for victims who are recovering from 
injury.   
 

 Please pray for the people of Mozambique as they are faced with more 
flooding after another tropical storm.     

 

PRAYING FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY THIS WEEK 
 

We pray for Robert Pearce and family.   
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